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Stogner, Michael 

From: Catanach, David 

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2004 2:56 PM 

To: 'Ann Ritchie'; Stogner, Michael 

Subject: RE: Melrose Operating Company 

Ann, 

Your request for status is being forwarded to Mr. Mike Stogner. 

David 

Original Message 
From: Ann Ritchie [mailto:ann.ritchie@wtor.net] 
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2004 2:28 PM 
To: dcatanach@state.nm.us 
Subject: Melrose Operating Company 

Mr. Catanach, 

Melrose Operating Company submitted a request for a NSL Order in June 2004 for the proposed 
wells as follows: 

Jalmat Field Yates Sand Unit, Well #199 
Sec 13.T-22-S, R-35-E 
2546' FNL & 94' FWL 
Jalmat; Tansill-Yates-7 Rivers pool 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Cone Field Yates Sand Unit, Well #200 
Sec 13, T-22-S, R-35-E 
1310' FSL & 10' FWL 
Jalmat; Tansill-Yates-7 Rivers pool 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Cone Jalmat Yates Pool Unit, Well #204 
Sec 13, T-22-S, R-35-E 
2625' FSL & 1310' FWL 
Jalmat; Tansill-Yates-7 Rivers pool 
Lea County, New Mexico 

The wells are "unit-line" wells and are part of the drilling development that Melrose is currently 
drilling. Would you please let us know what the status if of the applications? If you need any further 
information, please let us know. 
Thank you, 
Ann E. Ritchie, Regulatory Agent 
Melrose Operating Company 
432 684-6381 
432 682-1458-fax 
ann.ritchie@wtor.net 

8/16/2004 


